
31/10/2018 

MRS Sandra Shergill 
10 Iona Avenue AVE 
West Pymble NSW 2073 
sherg@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1667 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

Dear Assessing officer,

Thank you for the opportunity to submit on this issue.

I wish to object to the DA2018/1667 due to the concerns I have about unsuitability of the site 
for development.

My main concern is that it is impacting on the habitat of native fauna and flora, including 
threatened species. 

This land is also bushfire prone, and will interfere with important riparian zone along Curl Curl 
creek. Building here will cause severe erosion and runoff into the creek and this is very 
detrimental to wildlife and habitat.

This area has already lost big swathes of precious bush with threatened species present, to 
development and school building.

I find this unacceptable as too much land is being devoted to development in inappropriate 
places, and this is a great example should it go ahead.

As such, I strongly object to the development.

Yours sincerely

Sandra Shergill

Sent: 31/10/2018 1:18:11 PM
Subject: Online Submission


